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FELLOW WESTWOODIANS, 

It’s a new year! Well, a new electoral year for the Civic Board any-
way. Our newly elected board members take office this coming 
week. With the neighborhood, city, and country slowly re-
opening, we are taking time to set priorities this week, assign 
committees, and continue to work of supporting the neighbor-
hood. 

If you are reading this, now is a good time to suggest priorities 
for the new Board. You can email us at info@westwoodcivic.org 
or you can make your suggestions at our online meeting this 
Tuesday, April 20th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. Login information is availa-
ble on page 2 of this newsletter and on the homepage of our 
website, Westwoodcivic.org. We are also always looking for vol-
unteers to serve on committees. There is lots to do and all you 
need to get involved is a desire to help the neighborhood! 

Congratulations to our new board members and we look forward 
to seeing you all soon. 

Sincerely,  

 

Thomas Sauter 
WCA President 
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Westwood Civic  Meetings 

 All meetings are currently 
being held online via 
Zoom.  See p. 7 for  access 
information 

 General Membership Meet-
ings are held at on the third 
Tuesday of each month at 7 
p.m 

 Steering Committee Meet-
ings are held at 7:00pm, on 
the second Tuesday of Jan, 
April, July, & October 

 ALL meetings are open to the 
public. EVERYONE is wel-
come! 

 

 

Purchase your new Westwood 
flag today! $30   

Serving Westwood since 1911 
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WCA Board Election Results 
Congratulations to the newly elected board members for the Westwood Civic Associa-
tion and thank you to all who participated in the election process this year. Four new 
board members and one incumbent were elected for the five open seats: 

 Wendy Clark 

 Katie Frazier 

 John Kerr 

 Nick Jackson 

 Jon Thompson 

These individuals begin their terms in April and join the ten returning members to 
comprise the 15 person board. 

We also want to express our deep appreciation for the four term-limited members 
who are departing the board this year.  Thank you to Steve Beckman, Larry Eiser, Emily 
Miller Reynolds, and Sara Overstake for all the time and energy you have given to the 
WCA during your terms, and for all you continue to do for Westwood.  

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our next WCA Community Meeting on Tuesday April 20th at 7:00  

via Zoom! Log-in ID: 859 4046 9773 PW: 1868 

As things begin to pick up pace for the city’s November mayoral and city council elec-
tions we have many candidates attending WCA meetings to introduce themselves, 
their platforms, and to take questions from Westwood residents. This is a great op-

portunity to learn about the candidates you’ll be voting for in November. 
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News from the Garden 
Thanks to the generosity of others, we have 3 scholarship beds available this year at 
the garden, one donated by one of our long time gardeners, Joan Smith who also has 
the asparagus bed in the farm row at the garden. The other 2 were donated by Gigi 
Fioresi in memory of her grandfather Arturo Baptista Fioresi. She emailed me: 

 “My grandfather lived on Feltz Ave my entire life. He grew all types of fruits and veg-
etables including a live fig tree. I’ve often driven past the Westwood Community Gar-
den but had no idea who to reach out to- this means a lot to me.  Thank you!” 

The scholarships are available for new gardeners in our community who may need 
help paying $25 for the raised bed (4’ x 8’) for the entire growing season  and would 
like to try organic gardening. They would be a member like everyone else with the 
same responsibilities and fun times. If you know anyone who would be interested 
have them email me their contact info at wcg.coordinator@gmail.com and we will 
draw the three winners on April 15 -  Please share this info with others in our commu-
nity.   
 
The great news is that we have many new gardeners signing up this year. Out of our 
60 raised beds, there are still 10 beds and 2 farm rows available to rent and our gar-
deners are already starting to plant peas and other early greens in their beds. Each 
gardener gets a bag of Mushroom Compost, Revita and straw for their beds as well as 
a selection of seeds are available, Everyone is welcome to plant whatever they wish in 
their beds- vegetables, flowers and things that will fit well inside their bed. 
 
To apply for a garden plot complete the application form at the following link: 

 http://westwoodcivic.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/WCGApplicationFlyer.pdf  
  

 



The Westwood Community Garden is located at 2163 Harrison Ave. (NW 
corner of Harrison and Talbott Aves.). A few beds are still available for the 
2021 growing season! Learn more at https://westwoodcivic.org/westwood
-community-gardens/  

  

 

COVID-19 Vaccination in Westwood 
Oak Street Health, is offering the 
Covid-19 vaccine in Westwood.  
They are located at 2429 Harrison 
Ave (at McHenry and Harrison). You 
may call the clinic at (513) 318-3713. 
They are very responsive for sched-
uling vaccine appointments. If any-
one has had trouble finding an 
available appointment online at 
Walgreens, CVS, Kroger, etc. this 
could provide you with a more ac-
cessible and convenient option.  
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Updates and Reminders from Your District 3 Police 

The D3 police reported at our March meeting that crime rates continue to fall in Dis-
trict 3 which includes Westwood. Year-to-date reported crimes are the lowest they’ve 
been in four years. Shot Spotter has been installed in Westwood and is working well, 
but fewer calls are being made now when shots are fired. Residents are encouraged to 
call and report if they hear shots fired. The combination of resident calls and Shot 
Spotter data helps the police to narrow in on the location for more efficient response. 

Calls for Service—The police encourage residents to make calls for service to report 
incidents or crimes. Calls for Service help police do their job in a number of ways. The 
frequency of calls for a specific location or issue creates a record of data for the police 
department to analyze and identify hot spots and persistent problems and community 
concerns that helps the police know where to focus their attention resources. If you 
see suspicious or frequent problematic activity call the non-emergency number 513-
765-1212 even if the police aren’t able to respond in time.  For crimes in progress or 
when immediate response is needed call 911. 

 

Citizens on Patrol—Recruitment/Information Session and Litter Pickup 

Westwood Citizens on Patrol is having a recruiting meeting on May 6, 2021 at the Dis-
trict 3 Police Station at 7pm. There will be information available and applications. In 
addition to that , there will be an open Zoom Meeting on April 22, 2021 at 7pm. Please 
use this link to join the meeting: https://ucincinnati.zoom.us/j/95648699805?
from=addon  

We will also be doing a litter pickup on Saturday April 24,2021 at Harrison and Boudi-
not, from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. We will be meeting in the parking lot of the former 
Walgreens. 

We are still unable to patrol but we are starting to do some activities that don't require 
close contact. 
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WCA Board April 2021—April 2022 

Officers 
President Thomas Sauter  

Vice President Abe Brandyberry  

Vice President Karen Strasser  

Treasurer Alexa Justice  

Recording Secretary Anne Murphy  

Membership Secretary Stephen Schramm (513) 346-9944 

Board of Directors 

Andrea Boettcher Wendy Clark Katie Frazier 

Nick Jackson John Kerr Scott LeCates 

Shawntee Stallworth Schramm April Stephens Jon Thompson 



SHOP WESTWOOD! 
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Westword’s Monthly Ad Rates 

Published ~12 times a year by WCA with funds 
supplied by the Neighborhood Support Pro-
gram, local advertisers & membership dues.   
WCA has 322 active memberships.  For infor-
mation about placing an ad: in-
fo@westwoodcivic.org 

$100—Full Page;  $50—Half Page; $50—Insert; 
$25—Quarter Page; $10—Business Card 


